


Spring	Valley	Manor	POA	Annual	Membership	Meeting	
October	6,	2014	
	
Present:	Meeting	held	at	Fulton	Park	with	over	30	SVM	residents	in	attendance.	
	
Meeting	Highlights:	
	
Jena	McDonnell,	President	did	introductions	and	welcomed	everyone	to	the	meeting.		
	
Financial	Report:	David	Prud’homme	reported	that	donations	were	slow	and	hard	for	the	SVM	
Board	to	collect	from	the	membership	at	large.		Average	SVM	resident	donation	is	$20-$30.	
Randy	and	Anita	Spence	once	again	donating	the	permit	fee	for	the	fireworks	in	an	effort	to	
keep	cost	down.		New	bank	account	was	opened.	
	
Elections:	Jena	McDonnell	presented	the	new	Board	Member	nominations,	as	well	as	those	
whose	term	were	still	active.		Motion	was	made	to	accept	ballot	as	presented;	motion	was	
seconded	and	motion	passed	with	all	“yes”	votes.	
	
POA	Update:	Halloweenie	Roast	set	for	Friday,	October	31st	at	Fulton	Park.		Dinner	to	begin	at	
5:30pm	with	hayrides	to	follow.		Some	discussion	ensued	pertaining	to	the	liability	issues	
associated	with	the	hayrides.	Motion	to	stay	vote	until	later	date.		Volunteer	list	was	passed	out	
by	Jena	McDonnell.	
	
SID#7	Update:	BJ	Biggers,	SID	President,	presented	budget	for	SID	#7.	Discussion	regarding	
draining	of	lake	and	its	benefits.		BJ	suggested	that	all	residents	take	advantage	of	lake	being	
down	to	work	on	shoreline	in	order	to	keep	lake	as	clean	as	possible.	
	
General	POA	Meeting:	No	new	business	was	brought	up.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	8:00pm.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Jena	McDonnell	
SVM	POA	President	






